City Clerk

From: jason St. Onge <jaymon25@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 12:55 PM
To: City Clerk

Subject: Bike License

Dear Clerk,

In behalf of Rosalina Development, holder of 10 commercial bicycle licenses, we are formally requesting two (2)
additional commercial license. | will be appearing at the meeting to speak to this request as well.

Respectfully submitted,

Jason St. Onge,
President, Rosalina Development LLC

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




